
 

 

Message of Sympathy 

 

I extend my heartfelt sympathies and well wishes to all the people adversely 

affected by the Tohoku-Pacific Ocean Earthquake.  

 

My sincere and respectful gratitude goes to those who are devoting their efforts for 

relief activities in disaster areas. 

 

I pray for the safety of those afflicted and the quick recovery of their peaceful lives.  

Kyushu University will spare no effort providing assistance to them, let alone to the 

universities and colleges in devastated sites and their students. 

 

 

Arikawa Setsuo 

President, Kyushu University 
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